
 
 
 

Re-Entry M4 Toll Plaza 
 

 
 
 
The M4 Motorway has one mainline Toll Plaza located between Junctions 8 and Junctions 
9 on the M4. There are two further toll ramps located on the western ramps at Junction 9 
at Enfield.  
 
In accordance with the Toll Bye-Laws, where a vehicle has passed through a Toll 
Collection location and within a 3 hour period passes through a second Toll Location in 
the same direction of travel, the driver of such a vehicle shall be exempt from paying the 
toll at the second Toll Collection location.  
 
In practical terms a driver travelling from Dublin who pays a toll at the mainline toll 
plaza, and exits at Enfield, can within 3 hours, continue his journey westbound by re-
entering the motorway through the Enfield toll ramps without further charge.  
 
In order to avail of this re-entry facility westbound, the driver must request a re-entry 
ticket from the cashier in a manned lane at the first toll plaza where the initial toll charge 
is paid. When you reach the unmanned Enfield toll ramp, please press the re-entry button 
on the automatic machine and your re-entry transit should be granted. Failing this, please 
press the assistance button, which will connect you to the 24hr Toll Supervisors control 
room.  
 
Similarly a driver travelling from the west who exits at the Enfield toll ramps and who 
pays a toll, can within 3 hours, continue on his/her journey Eastbound by re-entering the 
motorway through the Enfield interchange and will not pay a further charge at the 
mainline toll plaza. 
 
In order to avail of this re-entry facility Eastbound, the driver must request a re-entry 
ticket from the automatic machine at the unmanned Enfield toll ramp where the initial toll 
charge is paid. This re-entry ticket must be provided to a cashier at the mainline toll plaza.  
 
Please note that a re-entry ticket does not entitle free passage in the opposite direction to 
the direction of travel for which it is issued.  
 
 


